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? The Floyd County 4-H Corporation is holding an Indoor Community Yard Sale. The sale will
be at the Floyd County 4-H Fairgrounds at 2818 Green Valley Road in Newlin Hall. Now is the
time to begin cleaning out and preparing for the New Year! The date of the Yard Sale is
Saturday, January 17, from 8 a.m. to 2 p.m. Booth reservations are being taken now. Available
booth space is a 10 ft x 10 ft area including one table and two chairs for $20. Additional tables
will be available for $5 each. There are up to 35 booths available. Call the Fairgrounds Office at

949-8119 to reserve your space! Thank you for supporting 4-H!




